
 
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

Nursery Classes  
                                                                                        
           

End of Year Picnic 
 
 

Wednesday 26th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 
We would like to invite you to a picnic to celebrate the end of the school year. 
 
This will be on Monday 1st July 2019 at 10:15am for the morning children and 2:00pm for the afternoon 
children in the Nursery. Entrance will be via the usual Nursery entrance. 
 
We are asking that you let us know how many adults/children you intend to bring so we can ensure 
there will be enough rolls for everyone by returning the below form to the Nursery staff.  
We look forward to seeing you for this special event 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Kemp 
Nursery Teacher 
 

 

End of Year Picnic 
 
 
 
 

Please tick:  
 
I will be able to attend the end of year picnic on Monday 1st July 2019 
 
I intend to bring _______________ people to the event.  
 
Please list any dietary requirements : 
 
   ________________________________________________________  
 
Child’s Name ……………………………….…………………………………...………………...   Class ……………………   
 
Signed.................................................................................. Parent/Carer         


